
GPRA Update - February 28, 2022
Dear Great Pyrenees Friends,

We are rescuing Gentle Giants at a rapid pace but have been unable to keep up with the
overwhelming number of surrenders and shelter dogs. Our fabulous fosters are full, we have 15
PYRS in boarding and over 20 lined up waiting to come in. We are getting 2-3 turn in requests a
day and some are multiples from one family. We are also adopting out to great families but not
at the rate to keep our intake in balance. Some of our PYRS stories are heartbreaking but, as
always, our group is up to the many challenges. 

Some of you are aware of Katori's tragic story and some have generously donated toward his
medical care. We were alerted to an abuse case where the authorities seized a near dead PYR
named Katori. We immediately claimed him and are doing everything in our power to make sure
Katori has a quality life for years ahead. Note the improvement in the before and after pictures
after only one week and included is our outstanding vet Bonny's write up of what Katori has had
to deal with. The prior owner has been brought up on multiple cruelty charges. Katori is currently
at one of our best fosters and is responding well to much deserved TLC.

GPRA will see through this tsunami of PYR surrenders thanks to our always devoted and
enthusiastic team ranging from our transporters and walkers to our fosters and adopters. Our
greatest need to help reduce our imbalance is the need for more fosters and adopters. Shawna
and Lourdes will make certain you are considering the right PYR for your family.

We have several major events upcoming - the St. Patrick's Day Parade on March 12th and our
biggest ever Gentle Giants in the Park on April 30th. See below for more information.

Thank you for your continued support.

John
GPRA President and Founder 
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SAVE THE DATE
Gentle Giants in the Park

Saturday April 30th 2:30 - 5:00

RSVP and volunteer sign up coming soon

Silent Auction

We will be having a Silent Auction at our Gentle Giants in the Park event on April 30,
2022. Please contact us if you are able to donate any items to the auction. We are looking
for anything that our attendees would be interested in - tickets, trips, dog related items,
gift certificates and anything else.

If you can help or have questions we can be reached at
SilentAuction2022@greatpyratlanta.com

St. Patrick's Day Parade

GPRA will be participating in the
​Atlanta St. Patrick's Day Parade

Saturday, March 12th
​Click HERE for more information

Deadline to RSVP is Friday February 4th

Upcoming Adoption Days
Saturday 11:00 - 1:00

March 5th and March 26th
Please see our website for more information.



Please select GPRA as your charity of
choice with Amazon. They will donate a

portion of their sales to us. ​
Amazon Link

Please select GPRA as your charity of
choice with Kroger. They will donate a
portion of their sales. Our Kroger NPO
number is WM099. Please have your

Kroger Plus card handy.
Kroger Link

Great Pyrenees Rescue of Atlanta
404.829.2609

GPRA Website - Available Dogs - Volunteer - Foster a Dog - Donate

 ​  ​  ​


